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Docket Numbers 50-508 and 50-509
~ik ~'".. 'September 1,1982

G03-82-881

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region V
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
1450 Maria Lane, Suite 260
Walnut Creek, California 94596-5368

Attention: Mr. D. M. Sternberg
Chief, Reactor Projects Branch No. 1

Subject: NRC INSPECTION AT WNP-3/5
IE REPORT N0. 50-508, 509/81-14
NONCOMPLIANCE (50-508, 509/81-14/01)

Reference: Letter G03-82-781, dated August 6, 1982, Mr. R. S.
Leddick to Mr. D. M. Sternberg, Project Nos. 3 and
5, NRC Items of Noncompliance (50-508, 509-81-14/01)

The referenced letter reported that a Supply System response,to NRC con-
cerns regarding the corrective / preventive actions taken for the subject
violation (Testing of Mechanical Containment Penetrations #23, 24 & 44),
would be submitted to your office by August 27, 1982. A response to the
item has been forwarded by Ebasco to the Supply System for review. The
review, however, disclosed that additional information and clarification

is required prior to submittal to the NRC. Consequently, the response
will be provided to your office by October 8, 1982.

Should you have any questions or desire further information, please con-
tact me directly.

l ._

' .R. S. Leddick (760)
Program Director, WNP-3
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cc: J. Adams - NESCO
D. Smithpeter - BPA
Ebisco - New York
K >-3/5 Files - Richland
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